
 

 

 

Attention 

Residents serviced by the Haileybury and North 

Cobalt municipal drinking water distribution system 
 

Public Works staff of the City of Temiskaming Shores with The Ontario Clean 

Water Agency will be conducting additional upgrades to the drinking water 

distribution system at the Niven Street Reservoir in Haileybury.  A complete 

shutdown of the system will be required. 

To mitigate water service disruption, the water shutdown will commence at 

10 pm on Tuesday, July 17th, 2018 until the early hours of Wednesday July 

18th, 2018. 

Due to the nature of the required upgrades a Boil Water Advisory will be 

issued by the Timiskaming Health Unit once water service is restored. 

To stay informed throughout this advisory, please visit the City of 

Temiskaming Shores Facebook page or call 705-672-2472. Information can 

also be found on the Timiskaming Health Unit’s Facebook page or by 

listening to CJTT radio. 

 

 

  


